


Campus Memories

Seniors

Juniors

Sophomores

Freshmen

Graduate Students

Faculty & Staff

Events & Activities

Intercollegiate 
Athletics

Organizations

A Last Look





iINDEX































































































































































































































































































































A highlight of Welcome Week was 
the performance of Blake Shelton 

at Paul Laird Field. 















A campus tradition 
continued with entertainment pro­

vided by SOSU students. 



The Native Ameri­
can Council hosted 
the Miss Indian 
SOSU Pageant. 
Pictured left to right 
are Victoria 
Maturino, current 
Miss Indian SOSU 
Lauren Wesley and 
Rachel Boykin 









Vice President for Student 
Affairs Sharon Robinson 
accompanied members of 
the Student Government 
Association to the state 
capitol in Oklahoma City. 











The Symphonic Choir 
performed at the annual 
holiday event in Mont­
gomery Auditorium. 
Members of Blue Key and 
Cardinal Key served as 
ushers. Below are, from 
left, Tera Puckett, Ashley 
Doshier, Lauran Hixon 
and Paige Guest. 



An overflow crowd attended 
December graduation cere­
monies. At left Karl Safe re­
ceives his diploma from Dr. 

Jesse Snowden. 
At right, speaker Crystal Rob­

inson, one of Southeaster's 
all-time great athletes. 



Members of the 
Presidents' Club enjoy a 

fun filled evening of barbe­
cue and awards. The din­

ner was held in SOSU 
President Dr. Turner's 

backyard. 



















































2007 Induction 
Ceremony 

Jennifer Hatch and 
Aaron Hightower 







At Right: BCM 
students 

participate in 
the 

homecoming 
parade. 

Above: Students 
from all over 

campus meet and 
encourage each 

other every 
Thursday night at 

CrossRoads 
Worship 

Experience. 





One of Southeastern's oldest student or­
ganizations is an honor society devoted to 
serving the campus, community and nation. 









The Church of Christ Student Bible 
Center offers encouragement and ser­

vice opportunities to students. 



Jennifer Hatch and 
Tim Fulton lead the way 
with the SOSU Marching 

Band. 







Kappa Kappa Psi is a national hon~rary 
band fraternity dedicated to servmg 

college and university bands. 

Above: (Back Row) Dedrie Myers, 
Staci Lammers, Dustin Sewell 

(Center) Tim Fulton, Jennifer Hatch, 
Amber Kress (Front) Andy Ward 



Left: Kay/a 
Robinson 

and Brittney 
Orr 

Right: 
Ashlyn 

Creasman 

Left: Erica 
Hack 





The National Communication Asso­
ciation Honor Society. (Back row) 
David Reed, Joshua Cantrell, Micha 
Harp, Daniel Gurly. (Front row) Jamie 
Carrick, Jennifer Kemp, Rebecca 
Rowland, Randi Burhalter, Kristen 
Donahue, Amy Wood 



The Marching 
Band, under 
the direction 
of David 
Christy, per­
forms at 
Homecoming. 





















Below, Jamie Carrick, 
managing editor of 
'7he Southeastern" 

munches on frog 
legs at the Presidents 

Reception. Right. 
newspaper staffers 
display awarr:ls re­
ceived at the Okla-
homa Collegiate 

Press Association 
Conference . 

Above, Henry 
Cecil (left) and 
Dale Sullivan 
discuss year­
book pages. 
The SOSU Year­
book won 
awarr:ls at the 
OCPA Confer­
ence. 



















Thanks to the 
SOSU Com­

puter Club for 
your hard 

work in com­
piling all of 
the 2007-08 

yeardisc 
pages. 






